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To all patients living at this 

address registered with 

Llys Meddyg and Gyffin Surgeries
	(: Phone                           03000 851926

	Email:      BCU.ConwyPrimaryCare@wales.nhs.uk

	Date:
      6th January 2022


Dear Patient(s),

This letter is for the attention of all patients living at this address and who are registered with Llys Meddyg and Gyffin Surgeries  

I am writing to let you know that Llys Meddyg / Gyffin Surgery (which is currently managed by the Health Board) will be returning to independent GP Surgery status.  The contract for the General Medical Services (GMS) at Llys Meddyg / Gyffin Surgery has been awarded to the Plas Menai Health Centre Partnership, who already provide services to people living in Llanfairfechan, Penmaenmawr and Dwygyfylchi.  
We are pleased to confirm that the practice will transfer to the new partnership on 1st February 2022.  We are working closely with the Plas Menai team, along with the existing staff at the Surgery, to ensure a smooth transition of services with no disruption for patients.  

We can assure you that there is no need for you to take any action or to register with a different GP practice.  Normal services will continue to be available from the Surgery.

All current nursing and administrative staff will remain with the practice as part of the transfer. 
If you have any queries or comments please contact:

Email:
BCU.ConwyPrimaryCare@wales.nhs.uk
Address: 
Area Management Team, Llandudno Hospital, Llandudno LL30 1LB
Telephone:
03000 851926 (answerphone) 

Alternatively, if you prefer to speak to an independent organisation, you can contact the Community Health Council, in confidence, by emailing Mrs. Carol Williams, Deputy Chief Officer, at Carol.Williams@waleschc.org.uk, telephoning Mrs Williams on 01248 679284 (option 3), or writing to:  

Mrs Carol Williams, North Wales Community Health Council, 11 Llys Castan, Ffordd y Parc, Parc Menai, Bangor, Gwynedd LL57 4FH.

Yours sincerely

Bethan Jones
Area Director
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